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Office- info@comeraghcollege.ie 
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Year 1 glarkin@tipperaryetb.ie  

Year 2rhallahan@tiperaryetb.ie 

Year 3 kcahill@tipperaryetb.ie 

TY dbreen@tipperaryetb.ie 

Year 5 mlanigan@tipperaryetb.ie 

Year 6 eblackmore@tipperaryetb.ie  

Deputy- 

Kodonovan_ryan@tipperaryetb.ie  

Principal- klangton@tipperaryetb.ie  

Guidance – 

mjensen@tipperaryetb.ie  

Student support- 

pcummins@tipperaryetb.ie  

Devices:  

comeraghdevices@tipperaryetb.ie 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students.  

 

We are writing to give you details of Key dates in May.  

 

Student Awards – Each year we do a Ceremony to celebrate our students' 

achievements and due to Covid we are unable to do our traditional whole 

school event. Student Awards will be presented to each individual year group 

during their timetabled Tutor classes during the week of the 21st of May.  

 

Leaving Certificate students- our students who have opted for the accredited 

grades only will finish classes on Friday and we wish them well.  

 

Leaving Certificate students who have opted to sit exams in June will continue 

with their timetable until the 26th of May 3.45p.m.  We will have a supervised 

study centre available during this time where students can do independent 

study when they are joining teachers for subjects they have chosen not to sit in 

June. It is very important that student prepare for these supervised study 

periods in order to gain maximum benefit.  

 

Leaving Certificate Online Graduation will take place on the 27th of May at 12. 

Noon  
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Junior Certificate students – will continue subject assessments until the 

21st of May.  

All Junior Certificate Students will finish school at 1.05p.m. Friday 21st May. 

JC Reports will be issued before the 4th of June.  

Summer Exam Timetables- all students have received their timetables for 

assessments and finishing dates for the Summer Holidays.  

If you have any questions- please contact the school.  

Book Rental – all books are collected before the 4th of June.  

Details of collections dates will be issued later. It is very important that all 

books are returned otherwise you may not be eligible to participate in the 

scheme going forward.  

Transition Year Events/Activities  

Transition Years enjoyed a busy few weeks in Comeragh College during the 

month of May as they engaged in a number of activities and workshops. 

These workshops were challenging and indeed they did reveal some hidden 

talents among our Students.  

First off, on Tuesday, 4th of May, Transition Year students completed the 

practical part of the Driver Ed Programme having previously completed the 

theory part. This practical part offered the students the opportunity to drive 

a car around the School under the guidance of a driving instructor. This was 

the first time for a number of our students to actually get behind the wheel 

of a car and navigate there way around the School. Students learned how to 

check a car for oil and water and also learned how to change a wheel in 

case of a puncture.We are glad to say all students and the instructor 

survived this enjoyable experience!!!!!!  

On a different note, students then were presented with an opportunity to 

ride on a Segway. A course was set up and students had to negotiate some 

tough corners as they manoeuvred the Segway through the course. This 

proved to be a fun filled and enjoyable activity for all involved.  

On Tueday, 11th of May all Transition Year students took part in a Hair Care 

workshop. This proved to be another enjoyable experience as all Students 

were working on a Mannequin. A number of fantastic hair styles did emerge 

as students were brought through the various stages of unusual and quaint 

hairstyles. A number of hidden talents did emerge here and this proved to 

be an exciting and rewarding activity.  

Well done to all Student’s involved in these activities! 


